
 
 

  

INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

As part of the ERASMUS-EDU-2022-EUR-UNIV call for projects, the 
University of Rouen Normandy is participating in the organisation of 
the SDG Hackathon in its capacity as data controller. If you are 
interested in this project, you are invited to submit your application. 

The data collected in the following questionnaire will enable us to 
consider your application. Only the universities in charge of this 
project will have access to your data. 

To find out more about the use and management of your personal 
data, you can read the information notices (Full information 
Hackathon) 

In accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation, you have 
the right to access, rectify and delete your personal data. You also 
have the right to object to and limit the processing of your data. 

You may exercise your rights by contacting the INGENIUM team at 
the University of Rouen Normandy at ingenium@univ-rouen.fr or by 
contacting the University's Data Protection Officer by e-mail at 
dpo@univ-rouen.fr. 

If, after contacting us, you feel that your rights with regard to the 
protection of your personal data have not been respected, you can 
lodge a complaint with the CNIL (French Data Protection Authority) 
at https://www.cnil.fr. 

 
 

https://ingenium-university.eu/applications/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Full-information-Hackathon.pdf
https://ingenium-university.eu/applications/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Full-information-Hackathon.pdf

